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01 Commit to a
Strategic Plan
Develop a clear roadmap
outlining organizational
goals and objectives.

Ensure everyone in the
organization understands
and commits to the plan.

Monitor and evaluate
performance using key
performance indicators
(KPIs).



02 Align Jobs to
Strategy
Optimize job design to
support strategic
objectives.

Involve employees in the
alignment process by
providing training and
understanding.

Leaders should ensure
employees understand
their role in the strategy
and are accountable.



03 Communicate
Clearly
Employees
Use simple language and
avoid jargon.

Provide regular positive
and constructive
feedback.

Foster a culture of open
communication, allowing
feedback from employees.



04 Measure and
Monitor
Performance
Utilize Key Performance
Indicators (KPIs) to
gauge success.

Use diagnostic control
systems for real-time
data on performance.

Identify areas of
improvement and adjust
strategy accordingly.








05 Balance
Innovation and
Control
Encourage innovation
while maintaining focus
and control.

Implement an aligned
innovation strategy with
the overall business plan.

Foster a culture that
values both innovation
and structure
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